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The  ISAJourney of Our School (Primary Wing) 

The journey to British Council International School Award had been full of 

hurdles, hopes, thrills and challenges, The primary wing conducted two 

milestone activities- ‘Man-Made Wonders’ and ‘Treasure in My Piggy 

Bank’, expanding the scope of regular studies. 

MILESTONE 1: In the beginning , we were quite 

enthusiastic to find a partnerschool in Canada 

for our Piggy Bank activity, but seeing 

unanswered e-mails was very depressing. At 

the same time, the hope was revived when we 

got unexpected offers for collaboration in 

activity ‘Man-Made Wonders’, which was not 

planned to be 

a 

collaborative activity. But we decided to 

not let this opportunity pass us by and 

shook hands with schools in Egypt and 

Nigeria. Creating eye-catching bulletin 

boards for walk-in-corridor 

activity,exchanging students’ scrap-books and discovering facts about Kano 

city Wall were the highlights for this activity. Not only did we cultivate a 

global citizenshipamong the students, but 

hopefully also built a long term academic 

relationship with our partner schools abroad. 

MILESTONE 2 :The process of continuing 

collaboration with the Canadian school was 

tough, due to difference in academic calendars. 



The activity was enriching and students from both schools learnt through a 

variety of study-aids like Power-Point presentations, self-crafted currencies 

and display on bulletin boards. Exchanges from the Canadian school were 

informative and interesting, bringing fresh earnestness to learn among 

students and teachers alike. 

THE PATH AHEAD:The British Council ISA 

journey has enriched our knowledge and 

experience. Collecting feedbacks, other 

evidences and filing of report was no doubt a 

lengthy process,but it added to our skills in 

record management and project presentation. 

It was delightful to discover that our teaching 

techniques were at par with those used in 

countries like Canada. Our teachers and 

students expanded the horizons of their teaching and learning beyond 

national boarders, discovering globalized education. As ISA co-ordinator of 

primary wing  I am grateful to British Council for the opportunity and 

appreciation,  as these lessons and insights will keep shaping our projects 

to come. 
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